13th March 1954.

Dear Gilmour,

Garden project which I was afraid might be rather coldly received for the same sorts of reason as have led to difficulty in cooperation with the Department of Botany in the teaching of Genetics.

It makes me really happy that nothing of the kind has influenced your feelings.

I have already found that those Geneticists of whom I have the highest opinion think well of the idea, and I have no doubt that at the next stage the A.R.C. will need to take opinions more widely than it has already done. I hope I may now mention your name if opportunity arises in this connection.

Yours sincerely,